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 Please support HB 2469 to create GMO-free zones in OR. 

"According to the NYT, while farmers and children exposed to Monsanto’s Roundup
herbicide were dying from non-Hodgkins lymphoma, a high-level EPA official was
colluding with Monsanto behind the scenes to hide the truth.

And he actually bragged about it.

Newly unsealed court documents reveal that former EPA official Jess Rowland let Monsanto
ghostwriters write the toxicology reports that would form the basis for a government
investigation into whether or not Roundup causes cancer.

“If I can kill this I should get a medal,” Rowland reportedly told a Monsanto executive,
who shared the comment in an email."

Please do not be complicit in allowing the toxification of our soil and crops, and therefore the
poisoning of life on this planet. GMO's require three times as many toxic pesticides and
insecticides as non-GMO crops, contrary to their initial selling point.

Sincerely

Kathryn Shershun Sztymelski

PO Box 26115 Eugene, OR 97402

mailto:Misty.Freeman@oregonlegislature.gov

